
 

Leger Education Trust Pudding Competition 

 

To celebrate the Queen’s 70th Jubilee, Leger Education Trust would 

like to host a pudding competition.  

 

The competition is open to all parents, students and staff.  

The lucky winner will not only get a prize but will have their        

pudding featured on the Leger Education Trust Jubilee Day menu 

for everyone to enjoy!  

 

To enter, please fill in the form on the reverse and hand it back into 

school. 

 

 All entries must be submitted by March 11th 2022 where they will 

be short listed. 

 

 We look forward to seeing all your creations  

 

Have you got a pudding fit for the queen? 

Kay Salter 

Trust Catering Manager 



Leger Education Trust Pudding Competition 

Application Form 
Name 

 Age 

 School 

 Pudding Name 

 Servings 

 Ingredients 

 

 

 

Method 

 

  

 

 

Serving instructions e.g. hot/cold/custard/Ice cream  


